
Grace Schmitt of 11XX Winthrop Street called to register her opposition to the property tax levy increase 

of nearly 8%. Her husband was born and raised on the West Side. They have been married over 30 years 

and are approaching retirement, and for the first time they are considering moving out of St. Paul. The 

levy and county levy go up every time. In two years they probably won’t live here. 

 


